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    My Post Office is suffering from the underpayment for years. I have to cut staffs' times and struggling to pay the bills. Local post offices are going to shut the door if this situation continues . But the community still need us , my family still need to feed. 
   We only can survive on fair payment, which link to the price increase of BPR to $1. Please think of us before you make decision.

Kindly regards
Ben Langwarrin LPO
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